Women of Wisdom Foundation

PO Box 30043

Seattle WA  98113

(206) 782-3363 

volunteer@womenofwisdom.org
Dear Work Exchange and/or Volunteer Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in participating in our Work Exchange program for the 2014 Women of Wisdom Conference, February 14-17.  Your Work Exchange options are:

· General Work Exchange– 

General Work Exchange is available for working before and during the conference, and post-conference work.  Pre-conference office assistance and other miscellaneous work exchange is available beginning approximately one month before the conference. 

· For each four hours of work exchange at Women of Wisdom you may attend a half-day non featured presenter workshop; for full day workshops, 10 – 12 hours of Work Exchange is required; and for Ester Nicholson and Lydia Ruyle’s ½ day workshops, 5 hours of Work Exchange is required.  When you support evening events (assisting with set up, break down, selling tickets and ushering) you receive a free ticket for that evening’s program.  Any hours worked during an evening event cannot be carried over to workshop costs.   

We might not be able to accommodate all your requests due to the limitation of size of some of the workshops.  It’s important to rank your choices by priority.
· Angel Volunteer - Do you have extra time that you would like to offer to WOW?  An Angel Volunteer is a woman who offers up her gifts and time with the true spirit of volunteerism.  If you would like to be an Angel please send your availability to the volunteer coordinator or stop by the Information Desk during the conference and let them know you’re a willing Angel.  Or prior to the conference, email the volunteer coordinators at volunteer@womenofwisdom.org 
Application
Pre-Conference Office Assistant Volunteers: please return the following application materials to WOW by January 6th.  Pre-Conference Office Assistant work shifts begin between January 13th and 27th and increase as is needed until conference begins. 

Conference Volunteers: return application materials by January 15th, the earlier the better.  Please be sure to include:

· Registration form with your prioritized workshop choices 

· The work exchange application

· If you need scholarship assistance as well, please fill out the scholarship application.

There may be volunteer opportunities for late applications if there are volunteer positions still available. Please contact the volunteer coordinator to find out about opportunities where you can help WOW.
We encourage you to send in your application, along with your workshop registration form, as soon as possible.  Submission of an application does not guarantee a position.  We are sometimes unable to accommodate all Work Exchange requests for a workshop, so please be sure to indicate the priority order of the workshops you are requesting on your registration form.  We will do all we can to enable you to attend your higher priority workshops.  

If you have a high priority workshop you would like to attend and we can’t guarantee that workshop for you (sometimes there are limited numbers of work exchange people that we can place in a workshop) you might want to register and pay for that workshop to ensure your space. If you choose to do partial Work Exchange for your events, payment for the balance is required by January 31st.

While it is not a requirement to be a member of WOW to do Work Exchange at the Women of Wisdom conference, we encourage you to become a member, if at all possible.  Since you will be a face representing WOW at the conference, particularly in registration, it is beneficial for you to do so as WOW members.  However, it is fully understood if this is not an option for you. Please note: To become a WOW member, the membership fee is not an exchange item and cannot be worked off.
If you agree to do Work Exchange, you will be asked to sign a contract; solidifying your time commitment to WOW, which is essential for the Conference to run smoothly.  If you do not fulfill the hours that are needed for your event selections, you will be required to pay the difference to Women of Wisdom.  

We’re asking all Angels and Work Exchange participants to attend a volunteer training.  This training will explain volunteer expectations, go over your specific role, and be an opportunity for networking.  This training will be held Tuesday, February 4th from 7:00 – 8:30.  We will notify you of the location.47.69347 -122.345528 
If you have any questions, feel free to email volunteer@womenofwisdom.org or leave a message with the WOW office (206) 782-3363.
Again, thank you for your interest in volunteering for Women of Wisdom and supporting our Conference.

In gratitude, 

WOW Conference Planning Committee 
